
April 2020 - Easter to Pentecost, online giving 
and sharing good news

You have asked us how you can continue giving to your 

parish during the pandemic. Parishes and charities still 

greatly need your support, even more so without their 

weekly congregations and visitors.

We do though recognise that many parishioners may be 

struggling financially, and there is no expectation to give 

where you are unable to do so.

 You can donate via standing order or single donation

Supporting Your Parish

A series of special Thursday evening Masses for the 

sick, their families, NHS staff, and those working in 

Social Care starts on Thursday 23 April at Westminster 

Cathedral.

Series of special Masses

News from the Archdiocese of Birmingham

Birmingham Archdiocese <communications@rc-birmingham.org>
Wed 22/04/2020 15:33

To:  sacredheartdroitwich@hotmail.co.uk <sacredheartdroitwich@hotmail.co.uk>

View in browser



Watch a video from Cardinal Vincent Nichols about this 

initiative, which will take place before the weekly 8pm 

'Clap for Carers'.

Watch video

A selection of resources for use between Easter and 

Pentecost as we #StayAtHome and #PrayAtHome.

Access resources

Easter to Pentecost

There are lots of great initiatives taking place in parishes 

and schools across the Archdiocese as we look after 

each other at this difficult time.

Take a few moments to read some of the 'good news' 

stories on our website including:

Evangelisation Chat

Staying connected in Tamworth

Pulling together as a community

Primary school supports community with food packages

Sharing words of hope through song

You may even be inspired to set something similar up in 

your own parish, or share your good news stories with 

us at communications@rc-birmingham.org

Keep up-to-date with news from across the Archdiocese

Sharing Good News



Daily live streaming of Masses continues at St Chad's 

Cathedral.

If your parish does not offer a live streaming facility 

please join us.

Masses at St Chad's Cathedral

Live Masses Online

If you are on Facebook, Twitter or Instagram please 

follow the Archdiocese of Birmingham online.

Our accounts are being used more than ever before to 

share news, events and information.

Twitter/ Facebook/ Instagram/ Web

Please follow us online

We hope you are finding this e-newsletter useful. Please remember to share with 

anyone you think will benefit, and encourage them to subscribe via the website.

If you have any news, events or information you’d like to share this way please email it 

to communications@rc-birmingham.org marked ‘For Newsletter’.

It's great to see information coming into us which we can share with others, please keep 

it coming!
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